GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA

UPDATED NOTICE
No. CS/IPR/2014/30, Dated: 14t April, 2020

To ease the registration of persons who have visited Bethany
Hospital Shillong on or after 22" March, 2020 or Bethany
Hospital, Nongpoh on or after 30*® March, 2020 the following
options have been made available:
1. Call 108
or
2. Call 1070
or
3. Register Online @

http:/ /meghalavaonline.gov.in/covid /login.htm

or
shorturl.at/gGIRO (last character is zero)

Further, you and your family should immediately self-
quarantine at home.

Be responsible and stay calm.
The Department of Health and Family Welfare, Government of
Meghalaya will get in touch with you.
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